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At the direction of Presbytery, the Rhoda–Terre Haute Shepherding Committee has continued its 

work of providing encouragement, counsel, and accountability to Reverend Stephen Rhoda. We 

have remained in contact with both Steve and his wife, Mary, and are thankful to report that we 

have seen continued signs of progress. 

We are grateful for the opportunity to continue this shepherding work and will plan to provide a 

further update at the next stated meeting of Presbytery. 
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